
      

2888 S. HEATHER GARDENS WAY • AURORA, CO 80014 • 303.755.0652 (OFFICE) • 303.745.5253 (FAX) 

 
  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF HGMD BOARD OF DIRECTORS REGULAR MEETINGS 
August 18, 2022, at 1:00 PM and September 15, 2022 at 1:00 PM 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the HEATHER GARDENS METROPOLITAN 
DISTRICT of the County of Arapahoe, State of Colorado, has determined to cancel the regular meetings 
scheduled for 1:00 PM on August 18 and September 15, 2022.  The HGMD Board of Directors will hold 
a Special Meeting Thursday, September 22, 2022, at 1:00 PM at the Heather Gardens Clubhouse via 
Zoom videoconference. 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note:  HGMD regular Board meetings, when held, are on the third Thursday of each month at 1:00 PM. 

Residents wishing to speak on agenda items will be given the opportunity at the time the item is discussed 

(time limit-3 minutes per person). 

 

 


